Dover DFS sets goal of \$6000

John Polk, president of Dover Dollars for Scholars, announced at Monday night's meeting that a goal of \$6000 will have to be met in 1976 to assist Dover students with financial aid.

Bob France, corporate gifts chairman, said in a preliminarty report that \$1610 has been pledged to date, with more firms yet to be contacted.

Plans for the 1976 television auction, slated for March 28, were presented by Mrs. Sam (Sherril) Peters, auction chairman. Anyone wishing to donate items or seeking additional information may contact Mrs. Peters (343-8748), Mrs. Robert Jones (364-2258) or Mrs. James Ross (343-3833).

In addition to Polk, officers are: Mrs. Peters, vice president; Mrs. Max. Krantz, secretary, and Richard Betuker, treasurer.

New board members are Mrs. Ross, Howard Denison, Tim Stevanus, James Doutt and France. Student members are Lauri Breznak, Jim Zifer, Lisa Yosick, Jeniifer Polk, Thomas Prince and Bill Eigner.

The Feb. 9 meeting will be at 7:30 at Dover High.